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February 14, 1992

Dear Professor Sachs

Many thanks for making the time to come to our Ecumenical Conference on

the new Constitution at Mariannhill. Your input on the first morning

was, I believe, very apposite and helpful. I khow that many of the

participants expressed appreciation. Thank you also for your quiet but

important contribution in the two groups you attended. It was very

helpful to have input from someone who is directly engaged in CODESA.

F
fthe reoorts of the four groups and. t- e resolu. ions whiche _

merged. from the conference, for your information.
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29 April 1991

Prof D J Devine
Director

Institute of Marine Law

University of Cape Town
Private Bag
RONDEBOSCH

7700

Dear Derry

Thank you very much for your paper. It is most pertinent and
reads clearly. I will see to it that other members of our
Constitutional Committee get it. May I suggest that you send
a copy directly to Prof Kader Asmal c/o The Community Law
Centre, University of Western Cape and you might also send
at copy to Advocate Arthur Chaskalson of the Legal Resources
Centre in Johannesburg.

We will all look at it closely. At first glance, the overall
approach appears to coincide with our general line of thought.
We will look with special attention at the transitional
arrangements in relation to the TBVC and Walvis Bay. Your
point re who owns the fish is an interesting one!

We look forward. to your general comments on the draft Bill

of Rights.

With best wishes

MM
ALBIE SACHS  
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Kismet

41 Third Beach
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Dear bLerkg

I am following up my letter of 25 March, your reply of 2nd
April and_ my letter of 3 April 1991 on the question Of
international Iawerelated topics for a new South African
constitution. I have now filled out the draft provisions
with full comments in the form of an article which I have
submitted to SA Public Law with a view to pessible
publication. I have included a references t0 humanitarian
law in the section dealing with the relationship between
international law and national law. I have re-drafted the

article called IForeign Relations' (page 7) to reflect

support for humanitarian law, territorial integrity and

pelitical independence of states, the promotion of

disarmament and nuclear free zones. There is a slight

modification in draft article C (1) where (e) becomes (f)

and a new (e) is inserted. This you will find on page 8 Of

the article which is entitled ISuggestions for the

incorporation of some internatienal Iaw-related provisions

intD a new South African Constitution'. I thaught you might

like to have a copy in advance Of'possible publication. I

am also forwarding it to the ANC Constitutional Committee.

The article as submitted to SA Public Law contains an

acknowledgement of the help which you have genereusly given

to me. I shall be commenting on the draft Bill of Rights,

hopefully soon.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Professor 5 J Devihe

Director

INSTITUTE OF MARINE LAW  



 

 

 



   



 

 

 

.4 .

.Lnil

_ LI l 

_./K..1J #

. IKUHAQ,

  

.

! :  , 
K;  .

       

 ,_ x_nw:

.mi:L, .- mu.

m

V #-

Hf'  

M1

  

. .

q . 

W ,--,' V

Jzaw _V u Ly

, .

, NIH

, . ;.

'V' 3, A

G)

r' -.- -' 'A; ;  1r

,' J  HUN . .

lsiu M n. '36:  ;. 1 .

,

  

1mm; 4;;

 

y'hs-(4.1.;1;

 canQv&3

, ' .. .

t 1 . 1A.
!

a .y -

 

5.
.-

                  

    

  
   

  

v ,  .  : w ,
._.  , _.

A IVA . i .1 . , 

__ ,,.;
. A , A "'1

 L

,  : ) A'

L
 "V ur

.  :3. a .

.',. 
, t x.

, .

 PH

1; t ,

' . 1 "1': W

lr"     

 

  

 

! T-"js-w." i

 

'.LfM 2
. ,,-:z"si :.n.-.m/r. Q

a no Tr-wmah 1'. pa

 

 



           

 


